Journalists are welcome to use the information below and / or that contained on our websites on condition that an acknowledgement is given to www.doubleglazing.com 

Replacement windows – building regulations / low-E glass

Since April 2002 all replacement window installations in England and Wales have been subject to building regulations.

In particular, the regulations affect the minimum levels of insulation that replacement windows must have when fitted in your home.  These levels of insulation are measured as U values – the lower the U value, the better the insulation level.  

To attain the required level of insulation it is necessary to use low-E (low-emissivity) glass (this is typically Pilkington K in the UK although there are other brands).  It may also be necessary for the sealed double-glazed units to be gas-filled (probably with argon).

So how can you be sure of complying with the relevant regulations?  The simplest way is to use a contractor or installer who is registered with FENSA (Fenestration Self-Assessment Scheme).  These registered contractors are approved to carry out the work without inspection by the local council and they will inform FENSA when installation is complete.  


If you don’t use a FENSA-registered contractor or if you are carry out the work yourself then you will need to arrange building regulation approval.  In this case you should contact the building control department at your local council for information. 

Low-E glass

So what is low-E glass?  It is basically standard clear glass with a special metal (low-E) coating on one side.  This acts as insulation, increasing energy efficiency by reducing the transfer of heat or cold through the glass.  So your house stays warmer in winter and cooler in summer.

There are two types of low-E glass.  Pyrolytic (hard coat) is considered to be a medium performer, while sputtered (vacuum deposition or soft coat) is acknowledged as the highest performer.

With energy-saving becoming increasingly important – both from a financial and environmental point of view – installing low-E glass in our houses will eventually be a standard with which we will all have to comply.

For further information and more technical details log on to www.doubleglazing.com/low_e_glass.htm
If you wish to have copies of photographs etc please telephone 01903 856679 or Fax you request to 01903 856683. Alternatively email us at info@ebuilders.co.uk
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